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1, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

let Pebrusry, 1960

Dear Sir,

Steamer “GUAM PIOHEER"

As a result of a survey carried out at Balbao in
Octover, 1959, the Surveyor issued a Rpt. 10 stating
that the spare anchor and two lengths of wire rope had
been lost.

It is noted from San Francisco Rpt. No.ll326
that the Burveyor has stated there are three bower
anchors now on board, and I shall be obliged if you
will request the Surveyor to confirm that this is
correct, as there is no information in this Office
reggrding the supply of a bower anchor since October,
1959.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Secretary,

NEW YORK.
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